

JOSEPH DORANT, PRESIDENT B. MARIE CUNNINGHAM, VICE PRESIDENT

ALLEN BONDESON, SECRETARY JAMES M. GALVIN, TREASURER

October 13th, 2016

Representative Tom Stanley 202 Bonham Road Dedham, MA 02026

Dear Representative Stanley:

The Legislative Committee of the Massachusetts Organization of State Engineers and Scientists (MOSES) has proudly endorsed your campaign for re-election in the 9th Middlesex District. As you know, MOSES represents 3,300 dedicated public employees of the Commonwealth who perform vital work at 29 state agencies. Our membership includes but is not limited to construction and civil engineers at the Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT), environmental engineers and Hazardous Materials Team members at the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP), regional planners at the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) and wage enforcement inspectors at the Attorney General's Office. Regardless of their specific job duties, all our members share a common commitment to enhancing the quality of life in Massachusetts.

It is clear that you will continue to prioritize many of the issues important to MOSES members if elected; safe work environments, fair wages and benefits, and access to promotional opportunities and career ladders. It is also clear that you will continue to provide the residents of your district with a strong, passionate voice on Beacon Hill. We look forward to working with you as you advocate for policies that preserve the middle class, protect the hard working state employee, and strengthen and support organized labor.

We will be notifying the MOSES membership of this endorsement. Please feel free to use MOSES' name in election flyers, press releases and/or other means to advertise our support. Should you have any questions, please contact our Legislative Director, Robert Oftring at roftring@moses-ma.org.

Sincerely yours,

Joseph Dorant President